Psychology Club Minutes April 19, 2011

- Would like to thank everyone that attended the pot luck last Saturday at Dr. Wileys'.
- The semester is coming to an end and we will be having out last meeting next **Tuesday**, **April 26**.
 - o There we will be pizza, cupcake, etc
 - You are more than welcome to bring anything else that you would like to share.
- In addition we will be discussing possible carpool options for GPS scheduled for April 30th at Georgia Southern University.
 - We would like to leave that Friday and we will be returning that Saturday.

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club.

Have a great weekend & hope to see you next Tuesday!